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Introduction

We are one of the groups involved in the Erasmus + project. We flew to Italy and 

visited our Italian Erasmus+ partners between the 11th and the 16th March. In 

the following slides we would like to tell you about  the Italian school, Istituto 

Tecnico Vittorio Bachelet, the Italian team, how we worked together, how we got 

along and about our feelings and takeaways.





Istituto tecnico Vittorio Bachelet

The school of the Italian students is named Istituto Tecnico Vittorio Bachelet. We 

would say that the school is a typical educational environment located in a 

historical building including a church which serves as a huge hall for various 

events. Compared to our school, IT Bachelet is bigger and has several buildings 

in the city. The school offers various programs. Not only have they economics, 

which is divided to finance, marketing and tourism, they also have science, 

language and social science.



Vittorio Bachelet students and classes

After visiting the sustainable companies (you will find more details in another 

part of our Erasmus+ blog) we spent some time in the Italian school. We got 

involved in a typical lesson – marketing in English. Italian students gave us 

presentations about local sustainable companies they had visited before our 

arrival. 3 groups of about 15 students gave details about sustainable approach  

of several companies in region. Even though this was the first time they 

presented in English to a foreign audience they did a really good job.







Facts about the Italian school system

The most surprising fact that we learned was that Italians have school on 

Saturdays. They explained that they don’t have a school canteen so they need to 

go home for lunch and they would not make it for afternoon classes. That is why 

they have classes on Saturday morning. If we should talk about how Italian 

students are different from Czech students it would definitely be the relationship 

between students and teachers. It’s well known that the Italians are very social 

and warm, and they have much friendlier relationships with their teachers 

compared to our more formal ones.



Our takeaway

Most importantly, we would like to express our gratitude for the great 

opportunity to work and communicate with the students of the Italian school and 

learn something about their studies. We learned a lot of new things from this trip, 

met interesting people and experienced the beauty of Italy. We look forward to 

meeting the Italian students in Prague in October this year. 




